
  

Justice 
PO Box 2703, Whitehorse, Yukon  Y1A 2C6 
 
December 30, 2024 
 
Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner    
tara.martin@yukonombudsman.ca      
 
Dear Ms. Martin and ,  
 
Re: Response to Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner File No. ATP-ADJ-2024-09-244 
 
With regard to the above referenced file number, and in accordance with section 104 of the Access to 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act (ATIPPA), I write to provide notification that the Department 
of Justice accepts all recommendations as outlined in the Investigation Report. Specifically, the 
recommendations are accepted as follows: 
 

1. The Records shall be disclosed to the Complainant; 
2. The Records shall redact or obscure the faces of all third-parties who may be visible in 

the Records; and 
3. The Records shall redact or obscure the bodies of all third-party inmates and visitors 

who may be visible in the Records.  
 
As such, the Department of Justice will provide the Records in accordance with section 104(2)(b) of 
the ATIPPA.  
 
Yours truly, 

Mark Radke 
Deputy Minister and Deputy Attorney General 
 
cc. David Rozsa, Administrative Assistant to Minister McPhee: David.Rozsa@yukon.ca 

Designated ATIPP Officer, Justice: jus.atipp@yukon.ca 
Ian Davis, Assistant Deputy Minister, CJPS: Ian.Davis@yukon.ca 
Kerri Kemp, Director, Facility Corrections: Kerri.Kemp@yukon.ca 
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